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26 October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Share in the Learning: Geography 
 

As geography is a particular curriculum focus this term, we would like to invite you to share a geography 
session with your child in their class on Thursday 16th November, from 9.00am to 10.15am. We will begin  
with a short introduction, all together in the church, where refreshments will be provided. At 9:30am, we 
will move to the classrooms, where you will have the opportunity to share in some geography activities 
alongside your child, and gain a deeper understanding of their learning. 
 
Please confirm your attendance by Friday 10th November, via Parentpay. This will allow us to ensure we 
adequately prepare for the session and allocate resources accordingly. Please also note that, due to 
safeguarding, mobile phones should remain switched off during the session. 
 
We really hope you can join us for this special event and look forward to seeing you on Thursday 16th 
November. If you have any further questions or require clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Gary Price 
 
 
 
 
Headteacher 
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